The Calder Learning Trust

Brier Hey Lane, Mytholmroyd, Hebden Bridge, West Yorkshire HX7 5QN

Tel: 01422 883213 Fax:01422 881876

Email: admin@calderlearningtrust.com / parentenquiry@calderlearningtrust.com

Web: www.calderlearningtrust.com

Headteacher: Mr A Guise

12th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,



Year 11/10 GCSE Drama Trip to The Alhambra, Bradford – Thursday 3rd November 2022

As part of the GCSE Drama written exam, students will be expected to answer a question based around 'Live Theatre'. Therefore, all students are expected to watch a piece of live theatre and we would like to give them the opportunity to attend the Alhambra Theatre to watch the fantastic production 'Six'. This production will be the focus of 'Section C' in the written exam unit which will make up 10% of their final grade.

Departure and arrival times for the trip are listed below; however, these are dependent on traffic.

Date: Thursday 3rd November 2022

Depart: 6:00pm **Return:** 11.00pm

Cost of: £32 including coach transport (from and back to school)

Students will need to eat beforehand as there will be no time to purchase food on arrival, however may bring money for food and drinks during the interval.

Students will be with their Drama teacher at all times. Students do not have to wear school uniform.

Please note that this trip is an important part of the preparation for the GCSE unit 'Live Theatre' and as a result, the school is able to subsidise the cost for students receiving Pupil Premium by 20%.

If you would like your child to participate in the Alhambra visit, please upload your payment to Parent Pay no later than **Monday 20th October 2022**.

Please note: due to the unforeseen fuel price increases, the coach company have stated that their quoted price may increase slightly in September. If this happens, we will contact you.

If you would like any assistance regarding the use of ParentPay please contact the school Finance Office; if you would like any further information about the trip to The Alhambra, or the examined unit, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.

Yours sincerely

J Leicester & H Duffy

J Leicester & H Duffy Drama Department

